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Mission Circle SAN DIEGO CATHOLIC ADULT
People Helping People In Need COMMUNITY
EPIPHANY SOCK COLLECTION Sign up for weekly email updates at
http://sandiegocac.org/

i &

New Socks for Kids and Teens
Bring Unwrapped to Back of Church by Jan 6th
Thank You! Muchos Gracias! Merci!

EPIPHANY SORTING PARTY
Saturday, January 7, 9:00 a.m
St. James Parish Hall

We have 1000 pairs of SOCKS to sort and pack up for
delivery to Coachella Valley for the Epiphany
celebration. Join the fun for a few minutes, or a few
hours, whatever your schedule allows. Coffee, juice
and goodies will be provided!

EPIPHANY CELEBRATION
January 8, 2017 - 10:00 am
Galilee Center, Mecca, CA

JOIN US FOR A JOY-FILLED DAY!

Volunteers from our community will travel to Mecca,
CA to distribute food, blankets, shoes and socks to
migrant workers and their families served by Galilee
Center. Carpools will be arranged. Contact Katie
Hodsdon, (858) 682-1118 or katekellyhodsdon@gmail
for information and directions.

Returning Catholics Begins Jan 18

We would like to welcome home those who have been
away from the Church. The next 7-week Returning
Catholics series will begin on Wednesday evening Jan 18,
2017 at 7 p.m. in the church
social room.
For information, contact Carol
Becker cabecker@san.rr.com
858-354-7085 or
Steve Diamond
robertdia-
mond1o@yahoo.com
858-945-71710r just come to

Contact Nancy Wesseln nancy@sandiegocac.org
(858) 847-0724

All Ages

Saturday, January 7" 7pm

5 year Anniversary/Epiphany Party

Del Mar Double Tree Hotel

Cocktail Attire | DJ Music | Appetizers | No host bar
Purchase tickets by Friday, December 30th!

Check your email updates for details...and JOIN US!
Free parking

Contact: nancy@sandiegocac.org or http://
sandiegocac.org/calendar

YOUI"Ig Adults (20s and 30%s)

Sunday, January 15%

Monthly Mass and Dinner

6pm Mass at St. James and out for dinner!
Contact: Maurice@sandiegocac.org

Monthly Young Adult BEER SOCIAL
January date - coming soon!
carolynn@sandiegocac.org

Adult Community (35+)

Saturday, January 14th, 8am

Monthly Hike!

This month: Los Penasquitos Canyon

Contacts: Marc and Tim hiking@sandiegocac.org

Monday, January 16" 7pm

Theology Uncorked

at Our Mother of Confidence

Join us for a casual gathering with fellow Catholics
where we can have a glass of wine, socialize, hear a
brief presentation, and ask questions in order to gain a
deeper understanding of our faith.

Contact: kim@sandiegocac.org

ACTIVE 60’s+

EVERY FRIDAY Chair Exercise

St. James Ministry Center 10:30am-11:15am

For all ages, all ability levels, 45-minute class.
Strengthen you mind, body and spirit without standing
up! Build muscle tone, strength, flexibility and a
positive mental attitude. Certified instructor:

Sara (858) 224-0551
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New Parents and Godparents

Our next Infant Baptism Class will be held on Tuesday,
January 3rd from 6:00pm to 7:30pm in the Ministry
Center. If you are anticipating the birth of a child, or
want to pursue the sacrament of baptism for your child
under age 7 years, or need preparation as a godparent,
please register with George Perez (858) 755-2545 ext.
*107 or email georgegperez@stjames-stleo.org

Upon This Rock II

The Journey Continues

RESERVE THE DATE!
Saturday, Feb 4, 2017 in the St. James Parish Hall.
Picking up where we left off from the first Summit in
October, hear Dcn Peter and other dynamic speakers

explore the unique life journey that is men’s spirituality.

All men 18 and over are welcome! The first Summit
drew over 100 men from all over North County - we
want to double that number, so bring a friend. The
Summit runs from 8:30 AM to 2 PM, with lunch
provided. $15/person at the door. Please email your
reservation to UponThisRockSummit@gmail.com and
keep a lookout for more info in the weeks ahead.

Y Find us on

facebook
A

https://www.facebook.com/stjames.stleo/

Medical Aid needed
for Madre Josefina

The Madre at Casa Eudes, the girls” home in Tijuana
that we support, has an aggressive form of cancer.
Mission Circle is trying to raise money to pay for her
chemo treatments. This compassionate woman who
has dedicated her life to helping “at risk” children, is
now in need of help herself. If your life has been
touched in any way by this dreaded disease, you know
how important it is to be able to pay for good medical
treatment. Please help us cover this expense.

Send your check (marked “Cancer Fund”) to St. James
Mission Circle at P.O. Box 1376, Solana Beach, CA
92075. To use a credit card or Pay Pal, go to our
website: www.missioncircle.com. (Add “Cancer Fund”
in the comment section.)

Thank you for your compassion.

The Office will be closed for Christmas
from Monday, December 26th
until Tuesday, January 3rd, 2017

St. James Academy Open House

St. James Academy is accepting applications for the
2017-2018 academic year for preschool through 8™
grade. If you are interested in giving your child or
grandchild the opportunity to experience a
student-centered, Catholic-based curriculum, with high
educational standards, and which values cultural and
intellectual diversity, please contact the academy
office. You may also download an application from our
website www.saintjamesacademy.com.

All are welcome to join us for our

Open House on Sunday, January 29, 2017 from 8:30
a.m.-11:30 a.m. or come in for one of our ‘See Us in Ac-
tion’ days January 19" or February 15™.

Please contact the school office at (858)755-1777 with
any questions.

Cathedral Catholic High School

Cathedral Catholic High School would like to welcome
all of you to attend an afternoon presentation, at The
Immaculata, on SUNDAY, JANUARY 8™ from 12:15 pm
to 1:15 pm. The event is open to families of all ages.
Topics that will be covered include Admissions,
Academics, Athletics, College Planning and Q&A.
Please visit the Cathedral Catholic web site
(cathedralcatholic.org) Admissions page to RSVP for
the presentation.

Our Lady of Peace

Don't miss the flight of a lifetime!

Apply to be an OLP Pilot today!
Applications for admission to the Academy of Our Lady
of Peace are due on Sunday, January 15th! Once an
application is submitted, students will be automatically
registered to take the HSPT on our campus on
Saturday, January 21st. OLP is a Catholic, all-girls,
college preparatory, high school founded in 1882 by the
Sisters of St. Joseph of Carondelet. To apply online or
to learn more, visit our website www.aolp.org/
admission.




Building For The Next Century
CAPITAL CAMPAIGN NEWSLETTER
Volume #19 Saint James Catholic Church December 24th & 25th, 2016

THANK You!!

Thank you to all of our parishioners who have made such generous sacrifices to this campaign. It is not to late,
we have received 301 pledges totaling $2,092,870 with a total of $397,516.92 paid to date.

You can still participate!

We ask all families who have yet to respond to the campaign to please do so as soon as possible! Please
remember that gifts of all sizes are greatly appreciated. We know that everyone’s financial situation is different,
which is why we are asking that each family make the same size sacrifice, not the same size gift. We ask every
family to please respond to the campaign in some way, even if you are unable to give at this time. Complete a
pledge card and return it in the collection, bring it by the parish office or place it in the mail. We need everyone’s
participation for this campaign to be successful.

Name:
My/Our Commitment to the
Address: Capital Campaign is:
o $125 monthly for 40 months for a total pledge of $5,000
Phone #: Env #: o $100 monthly for 40 months for a total pledge of $4,000
0 $75 monthly for 40 months for a total pledge of $3,000
If enclosing a check, please make payable to: o $50 monthly for 40 months for a total pledge of $2,000
St. James Catholic Church Capital Campaign o $25 monthly for 40 months for a total pledge of $1,000
FOR OFFICE USE ONLY o Other:
o CASH o CHECK#
Date Payment Auditor Notes:
PASTORAL STAFF
Rev. John H. Howard, CJM, Pastor 858-755-2545 .eu e eeesenrssnnennne jhhcjm@stjames-stleo.org
Rev. Ricardo Juarez Frausto, CIM.....cecceeeeerveereercrenenneennes 858-755-2545 X *101...veeuenuene frricardocjm@stjames-stleo.org
Deacon Al Graff......cccccuen. 858-452-3684
Deacon Peter Hodsdon 619-991-5311 weuvvurererrcrrenenenens dcnpeterh@yahoo.com
Sr. Zita Toto, RGS, Coordinator St. Leo Mission................. 858-481-6788...cccuvveviineinnene sisterzita@stjames-stleo.org
Amy Martinez, Finance Manager .........cevevenvereccreevennenne. 858-755-2545 X ¥103 .veeuennene amartinez@stjames-stleo.org
Antonio Mendoza, MaintenNance .......ccceeevveeeereeererrneeesannennns 858-755-2545 X ¥109.......c...... mendztony@stjames-stleo.org
BUILELIN ceervetctictcntcttctc s et bens .... bulletin@stjames-stleo.org
Debbie Derderian, Office Manager ........occceveerverrnncrenncnnnnns 858-755-2545 X ¥112 ...eeuueueeee debbie@stjames-stleo.org
Gail Jilka, SECretary ... ecreeeneereeenieeneeereeeeseseeesaens 858-755-2545 X ¥100 ...cevereuee gail@stjames-stleo.org
Gloria Castellanos, Youth Ministry Coordinator ................. 760-207-4645...ccuuueiiniennnaes gcastellanos@stjames-stleo.org
Jannet Diaz, Spanish Religious Education Coordinator .....858-755-2545 X *¥102 ............. jdiaz@stjames-stleo.org
Kathy Dunn, Principal, St. James Academy...................858-755-1777... ... cceuv .. ... ... KdUNN@saintjamesacademy.com
Pamela Smith, Faith Formation for Children .............c...c.... 858-755-2545 X ¥106 ffc@stjames-stleo.org

Patrick Villa, Youth Ministry Coordinator ........ccceeeveeuennns 858-755-2545 X *111 ceveeuennen pvilla@stjames-stleo.org
Pauline Wright, Director of MUSIC.....ccceveverienicinncrcnnininnns 858-755-2545 X ¥300 thepurplemusiclady@gmail.com
Timothy O’Shea, Saints Thrift Store Manager..........cccc.... 858-755-0654..ccccuirerversueerunene timothykoshea@yahoo.com
Medical Program........cccovvviiiiiieeeieniiiiiiieeeeevevvnnnn. 858-259-9464 Dental Program... 858-523--0710

Mission Gircle... .o v venveevenviiven i v e ceveceeceneee e .. 858-792-0516

St. James—St. Leo Catholic Community is under the pastoral care of the Eudist Fathers, or Congregation of Jesus and Mary. We owe our
name to Saint John Eudes who founded the Congregation in France in 1643. The Eudists currently operate in 15 countries, most of which are
4% inthe developing world. Evangelization, mainly with the poor and the youth, is our primary purpose, as well as formation to ministry in the
" training of diocesan priests and lay ministers. Our motto is “To Serve Christ and His Church.” For more information visit:
) http://www.eudistsusa.org
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